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Have you always wanted to learn how to dance?
Clogging is so much fun for the whole family. Clogging provides exercise, stress release, community involvement, appeals to all ages and is good family entertainment. We have many children, parents and grandparents who love to clog!!!!
If you are 7 or older, 
Come join the Hill Country Cloggers for a:
12 Week Beginner Clogging class
Date: Tuesday, September 22, 2015
Time: 6:00 – 6:45 pm
Location: Brittonkill Central School (Middle School Cafeteria)
Rt. 2 in Brunswick

For more information and to register, call Fran Beaudoin at 279-3067 or email her at franb@nycap.rr.com
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